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Press Release 

A Delegation from Hizb ut Tahrir in the Wilayah of Tunisia 

Visit the Governor of Qasrayn 

(Translated) 

Within the framework of the campaign launched by Hizb ut Tahrir in the 

Wilayah of Tunisia under the heading: “By the Rope of Allah, Not by the Ropes 

of the West”, a delegation from the Shabab of Hizb ut Tahrir, which included 

As-Sayyid Muhammad Al-Baskariy, Member of the Communications 

Committee, along with Habeeb Al-Hijaaji, Muhriz Al-Makani and Hussein As-

Saleemi, held a meeting with the governor of Qasrayn, As-Sayyid Ash-Shadhli 

Boualiq, on  March 1st , 2016.  

During the meeting, the delegation discussed the necessity of liberating 

Tunisia from the grips of colonialism and its controlling influence over its natural 

resources and political decision making. That the rulers are responsible for 

following the western policies at all levels including the economic, intellectual 

and political and that the investing of human and natural resources in the land 

for the benefit of the people is only lacking the honest and sincere political will 

whilst the governor pointed to the necessity for the same initiative... 

The delegation also brought us some of the problems that the Shabab of the 

Hizb are subjected to within the region. The governor showed understanding in 

respect to that and he indicated to some administrative facts related to the 

Hizb’s political work whilst he promised further communication and discussion 
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